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Praising God for you! 

January 2024 

Newsletter 

GREETINGS FROM GHANA 

    We send New Year greetings to all of our loved ones and 
  pray the unlimited blessings of God upon you all for your 
       wonderful support for this work of God in all these years. 
 The Lord our God has graciously Granted us another year.       
Another period of opportunity to be about His work. It is my prayer 
that we shall continue to remind ourselves of the ideals and vision of 
this ministry, as we look forward to greater cooperation as we fulfill 
the high calling God has placed on us, appreciating fully that very soon   
Jesus will be back to receive us unto himself. So where He is, we shall 
be also. John 14:2-3  
 

ACTS 20:24 
BUT MY LIFE IS WORTH NOTHING TO ME, UNLESS I USE IT FOR 
DOING THE WORK ASSIGNED ME BY THE LORD JESUS---THE 
WORK OF TELLING OTHERS THE GOOD NEWS ABOUT GOD ’S 
WONDERFUL KINDNESS AND LOVE. (New Living Translation) 

RESCUE THE PERISHING - CARE FOR THE DYING AND NEEDY. 
 
 
 

UPDATE ON JEFF’S RECENT TRIP TO GHANA 
 

 In December,my brother Doug, friend Robin and I had an     
amazing time in Ghana. The purpose of the trip was to visit and        
encourage our staff there, document the mission and investigate      
investment opportunities. All three objectives were accomplished by 
His grace.   
Our all-staff luncheon was fun, as the staff sang, danced, and prayed 
loudly. Doug, Robin, and I gave some encouraging words to the staff 
and assured them that we and you are supporting them as we move in-
to the new year.  
 

We took many of pictures and videos and have been able to share 
some of them with various groups since returning and hope to continue 
throughout the year. Watch for more pictures and stories in the 
newsletters later this year. A Highlight of the trip was distributing 
soccer balls to 4 schools, an orphanage, and a poor village. We also 
gave rice and cooking oil to the orphanage and village for which they 
were all very thankful. We accompanied our hospital team and prayed 
for the sick and shared the Gospel with many. This was a meaningful 
experience and will not soon be forgotten.  
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With your help, Able’s evangelists in  

Ghana, Nigeria, Benin and Burkina Faso  

have lead 107,081 

to first time commitments to Jesus in the year 2023! 

 

+ Romans 10:9-10 "That if you confess with your mouth, "Jesus is Lord," and be-
lieve in your heart that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved.  For it is 

with your heart that you believe and are justified, and it is with your mouth that you 
confess and are saved."  

 

TO GOD BE ALL THE GLORY! 

We investigated a mature 6-acre cocoa farm that was for sale. The seller 
has won awards for his skillful farming and high production. He agreed to 
give us until the end of January to raise the $15,000 needed to make this 
purchase.  Praise the Lord! We have raised the necessary funds and are 
working on closing the purchase later this month.  
Thank you for your prayers for us. There is a 25-year celebration already 
being planned for 2025.  

Below are some photos of Jeff’s recent trip to Ghana. 


